BAINBRIDGE TOWNSHIP PARK BOARD MINUTES AUGUST 15, 2012

Members Present: Marty Sfiligoj, Chairman; Henri Preuss, Vice Chairman; Dennis Martin; Clyde Whaley and Dave Mitchell, Property Superintendent

Mr. Sfiligoj, Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. at Centerville Mills Park.

MINUTES

Mr. Martin made a motion to approve the meeting minutes dated July 18, 2012 as written.

Mr. Whaley seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

PROPERTY SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

Mr. Mitchell reported that the Board of Trustees have scheduled a work session for Centerville Mills Park on September 17, 2012 at Centerville Mills Park.

Mr. Mitchell reported on the activities of the Seabees while at Centerville Mills Park which included trenching the electric lines from the Dining Hall to the CEI pole, trenching the lines from the Dining Hall to the Dispensary, installing an electric pvc conduit line, replacing the sewage plant fence, painting the outside of the sewage plant building, demolition of one of the 20's cabins, scraping and painting the storage room and painting the outside of the outhouse.

Mr. Mitchell noted that the bathrooms are open at Settlers Park and the bathrooms at River Road Park should be completed in the next two months.

Mr. Mitchell reported that two new building attendants have been hired.

He announced that the Civic Club Ox Roast will be held at Centerville Mills Park on August 25, 2012.

Mr. Mitchell stated that the Park Board should be looking into a Parks levy.

MEETING LOCATION CHANGE

The board was in agreement to hold the next regularly scheduled meeting on September 19, 2012 at Heritage Park.

Since there was no further business, Mr. Whaley made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Sfiligoj seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda L. Zimmerman Secretary to Park Board

NEXT REGULAR MEETING: September 19, 2012 - Heritage Park